
Sept 28, 2019 

Dear Steve and Linda, 

I can’t thank you enough for sharing one of your glorious Cava-Poo-Chon puppies with us!  We have named 

our sweet puppy, Bear and he is our first dog as a family. 

My son is allergic to dogs and we never thought dog ownership would be possible for us.  After reading 

about this breed and meeting him in person, we couldn’t come home without him.  My son’s allergies 

have been well managed and both my kids love on him endlessly. 

Bear has been the absolute best thing to happen to our family.   He is so loving and so much fun!  Bear is 

very smart and has been easy to train.   He loves meeting new people and we love to take him out on 

adventures around town. We get compliments about him frequently when we are out and his fur feels 

softer than any other dog.  He is so fluffy and truly feels like a teddy bear. 

Words can truly not express how deeply in love we all are with Bear.  We didn’t know dogs could be this 

awesome.  He is a little over 7 months and is about 17 pounds now.   We love brushing him daily and his 

adult coat seems to be coming in, so we might have our first haircut soon.   

Thank you for trusting us with him.  We spoil him at every possible opportunity and our lives would not 

be the same without him!   

 

        Family Photo Time with Bear! 

 

Bear Today  

Love, Stoner Family  


